S8eptembar 27, 1940

Dr. Albert O. Heyes

. Dirsotor of Geologieal Museum

Rutgers University
Hew Brunswick, ilew Jersey

Dear Dr. Hayess

You will notice from some of the reprints I am sending
you that .I am keonly interested in the Tertiary fossile of
NWew Jorsey. I would appreciate it greatly if I could obtain
some Tortiary material from your state. If it 1s aoseptable

to you, I would bs glad to emter into an oxchangc of materials.

e have here some vory fine Cretaccous material, oll well
oores, and other things for cxchanges

8inoerely yours,

H. B. 8tenzel, Geologist
HBSsle




